
 
ROAD CLOSURE 

 

We’re working in your area 
 

 
What:  Retaining wall construction and drainage improvements 
 
Where:  Queen Charlotte Drive – Above Whenuanui (Becks) Bay / Kaireperepe Point 
 
When:  On Thursday 17 to Friday 18 July and Monday 21 to Tuesday 22 July.  
9am to 4pm with openings on the hour. 
Weather permitting and barring unforeseen circumstances. 
  
Contact: Marlborough Roads Recovery Team | 027 246 7300 
 
Zone Manager: Hani Faraj | 027 216 3923 
Onsite Contact:  Phil Leslie | 0273729864 
 
 
Due to crews being diverted to prioritise weather response works, the planned construction closures on 
Queen Charlotte Drive above Whenuanui (Becks) Bay were delayed. Construction will now resume from 
Thursday 17 to Friday 18 July and Monday 21 and Tuesday 22 July to complete the scheduled works. 
 
Details: As part of the Marlborough Roads Recovery Project, construction closures will be in place Queen 
Charlotte Drive. Works are planned for the excavation and construction of a new retaining wall, drainage 
improvements and road reinstatement.  
 
Due to the extent of the works, a road closure will be located on the Picton side of Whenuanui (Becks) Bay 
for approximately 500m. Please find the closure location on the map below. 
 
The closures will be in place Thursday 17 to Friday 18 July and Monday 21 and Tuesday 22 July. Between 
the hours of 9am to 4pm with openings on the hour, every hour to clear waiting traffic. Please be aware 
that it can take some time to clear each line of traffic as the road will be open to one lane at time.  
 
Work will be undertaken outside of these days and times, under stop/go traffic management with up to 
15-minute delays.  
 
Residents close to the work site may experience some noise, lights, and vibration while the work is being 
undertaken. We will do our best to minimise disruption where possible and appreciate your 
understanding.  

Please contact the Marlborough Roads Recovery Team if you have any questions about these works.  

Emergency services will always be accommodated.  

Thank you for your patience as we undertake these important works. 

 



 

Map:  

Please note the red line indicates the road closure section on Queen Charlotte Drive.  
 

  

 

 

 

 


